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SB 243 makes sense to all Oregonians who value the safety of their families and 

communities. 18-20 yr olds commit a disproportionate number of homicides and 

suicides. Raising age to 21 to buy assault weapons hurts no one except those who 

profit from gun sales.  

Thank you for voting yes on safety and common sense. 
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